Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health
Sent: Friday, September 07, 2012 2:22 PM
To: 'Lia Holden'
Subject: RE: Extension Request - RO2967
Ms. Holden,
Your request for an extension until November 16, 2012 is approved.
Regards,
Barb Jakub

From: Lia Holden [mailto:Lia.Holden@anteagroup.com]
Sent: Friday, September 07, 2012 2:19 PM

To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

Subject: Extension Request - RO2967

Ms. Jakub,

We have obtained permits to complete the well destruction activities at the subject site; however, due to the availability
of contracted licensed drilling companies, were not able to schedule the field activities earlier than September 27, which
is the day following the deliverable deadline requested in your August 16, 2012 directive.

Additionally, the final executed waste manifests will need to be submitted with the final abandonment report. Receipt
of these manifests with final disposal facility signatures can take up to 4-6 weeks following receipt of the laboratory
analytical. As this is the case, Antea Group respectfully requests an extension of the September 26, 2012 deadline to
November 16, 2012. The final report will be submitted earlier if feasible.

Your consideration is appreciated.

Thank you,
Lia

Lia Holden, PG | Geologist - Project Manager | USA

Antea™Group

Direct: +1 408 826 1863 | Mobile: +1 408 410 9781 | Fax: +1 408 225 8506
312 Piercy Road, San Jose, California 95138
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From: dehloptoxic, Env. Health [mailto:deh.loptoxic@acgov.org]

Sent: Thursday, August 16, 2012 2:50 PM

To: SHARI.A.LONDON@CONOCOPHILLIPS.COM

Cc: Lia Holden; lgriffin@oaklandnet.com; Drogos, Donna, Env. Health; Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health
Subject: ACEH Correspondence for RO2967




Dear Interested Parties,

Attached is Alameda County Environmental Health’s (ACEH) correspondence for your case, RO0002967.
Please add our e-mail address to your address book to prevent future e-mails from being filtered as spam.
Sincerely,

ACEH

This e-mail is personal. For our full disclaimer, please visit http://www.anteagroup.com/confidentiality.




